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Chestnut Farm Woodfield Lane Hatfield AL9 61]

Prior approval for a change of use from agricultural building to one dwellinghouse

Ms Elizabeth Mugova

Comment
neighbour

Our land lies directly behind the 23 acres of Chestnut Farm. The land of Chestnut Farm has
laid derelict for many years and an abundance of wildlife has now made the land its home.
This contains Barn Owls that live on the land and actually fly out to hunt on our land. It also
includes an abundance of different types of bats ground nesting birds, all manner of corvid
birds including Kestrels, Kites, Buzzards, Little Owls and Tawny Owls. There are also House
Martins living throughout the summer months on the buildings there. Our concern is that if a
Developer purchases this property to make money from development that no protection will
be given to this wildlife that has lived peacefully for so many years when Mrs Stavrou was
still alive. Mrs Stavrou loved and enjoyed the wildlife throughout her life. All we ask is that
WHC make some form of protection over the land and wildlife if the Planning goes ahead for
the development.
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